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Interior
Specialists, Inc.

Denver Division 15250 E. 33" Place Aurora, CO 80011 Main Line: (303) 363-3410
March 9" 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in reference for I-KOTA Construction. Interior Specialists has had the
pleasure of working with I-KOTA since 2010 on a multitude of projects including the
Mulroy Opportunity Center and Mountain View/Elliot Cottages projects for the Denver
Housing Authority, and the NREL Dyno Test Facility, among many others.

I-KOTA has always proven to be knowledgeable, efficient, timely, and professional with all
aspects of the jobs we have been involved in. We at Interior Specialists would not hesitate
to recommend [-KOTA to anyone looking for a quality General Contractor for any project
of any size, scale, scope or use.

If you have any questions or would like additional information or would like to discuss in
detail please call me at 760-717-7243.

Brandon Grugel
Division Manager
Interior Specialists Inc.
Colorado Division
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